Background Information
Governor Evers remains undecided about signing SB 394 - The APRN Modernization Act. SB 394 creates a separate nursing license for Advanced Practice Registered Nurses (APRNs) . APRNs are RNs who receive a graduate nursing degree, (MSN or DNP) that prepares them to practice in a clinical role as a certified nurse midwife, certified registered nurse anesthetist, clinical nurse specialist or nurse practitioner. SB 394 describes the conditions, criteria, responsibility, and accountability required to practice as an APRN in Wisconsin. SB 394 will allow APRNs to have greater practice autonomy.  This autonomy will support increased patient access to quality, safe and economical care for Wisconsin's rural, tribal, and urban populations.   APRNs are knowledgeable and skilled health care practitioners. They are key to addressing Wisconsin’s opioid epidemic and other substance abuse issues, treating, and managing patients’ chronic diseases, and delivering preventive care services. 
Please call the Governor's Office TODAY and let him know that SB 394 is good for the citizens of Wisconsin.
How to contact the Governor and sample talking points:
1. To contact the Governor, please dial 608-266-1212. Press #1 to leave a message for the Governor. 
2. After the prompt, begin to leave your message:
                                        Message
3.  "Hello, this message is for Governor Evers" 
4. My name is ___ and I am (title, LPN, RN, CNS, NP or nursing student). My address is:  House number, city, and zip code
5. I am calling today to ask that you sign SB 394 which creates a separate license for Advanced Practice Registered Nurses. 
Pick any of the talking points that you would like to share:
· SB 394 contains the requirements needed to practice as an APRN in Wisconsin.  SB 394 is written to provide patient protection.
· SB 394 will increase APRN practice autonomy, which will support ease of patient access to quality, safe and economical care for Wisconsin's citizens.
· APRNs are knowledgeable and skilled clinical providers that can provide care that includes, addressing the opioid crisis, teaching prevention strategies, managing patients with chronic diseases, assessing, and treating patients in the emergency room, hospital, nursing home or primary care.
· SB 394 contains language that reflects a longstanding important standard of nursing care that emphasizes the need to consult, collaborate or refer their patient to a physician or other health care provider when care of the patient exceeds their expertise.
· SB 394 supports nursing students' access to qualified clinical instructors that provide the latest evidence-based clinical practice.
· There are 26 other states and US territories that are seeing value and contributions to quality outcomes delivered by APRNs.
                  Closing 
6.  Governor Evers, I respectfully request that you sign SB 394.  APRN care and services can only be enhanced through the adoption of this important health policy proposal. 
7. Thank you.

